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TO HEADS OF CONSTITUTIONAL BODIES; DEPARTMENTS,
BUREAUS AND AGENCIES OF THE NATIONAL
GOVERNMENT; LOCAL GOYERNMENT UNITS;
GOVERNMENT.OWNED AND/OR CONTROLLED
CORPORATIONS WITH ORIGINAL CHARTERS; AND
STATE AND LOCAL UNIVERSITIES AND COLLEGES

Warning on Scam Using the Name of the CSCSUBJECT

The Civil Service Commission (CSC) wams the public against unscrupulous individuals
engaging in money-making scheme by threatening certain government employees with
administrative cases purportedly filed before the Commission.

The CSC has received reports from victims of said scam who relayed that certain
individuals pretending to be officers from the CSC are calling government employees to
inform them that an administrative case is filed against them before the Commission. The
concerned government employees are then instructed to pay a certain amount of money in
order to settle said administrative case.

The public is advised to immediately report such activities to the:

Office for Legal Affairs
Civil Service Commission
4th Floor CSC Building
Batasan Hills, Quezon City
E-mail : ola(Ocsc. gov.ph
Tel./Fax No.: (02) 893 1-8016
Trunkline: (AD 893 l-7935 I 8931-7939 loc. 401-4ll

Bawat Kawani, Lingkod Bayani
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The public is also reminded that any communications made by the CSC to parties of
administative cases pending before the Commission are done only through the issuance of
formal written orders and summons.
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